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03/16/2018 

 

Re: NHTSA Recall 18V135 

 

Dear Valued ACG Dealer: 

 

In an effort to reach out to all Moke customers and owners it has come to our attention that we 

are missing owner registrations on some of the units that you have purchased and may have sold. 

 

Please send in all owner information for any Moke Units that you have sold or still have in your 

possession so that we may contact the owner via mail to inform them about the recall 

information and make sure that their LSV is in compliance with standards. 

 

 

 Should you require any additional information, please feel free to contact me at 909 597-

2885 or email dan@californiaroadster.com 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 Dan Hoogenraad 

            President 
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